
Andrew Briedwell <andrew.briedwell@como.gov>

Fwd: [PubW]: Northland Dr
1 message

Cindy Rueger <cindy.rueger@como.gov> Mon, Feb 13, 2023 at 7:39 AM
To: Andrew Briedwell <andrew.briedwell@como.gov>

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: nancy baker <nancy.baker16@gmail.com>
Date: Sun, Feb 12, 2023 at 3:58 PM
Subject: [PubW]: Northland Dr
To: <PubW@como.gov>

I got a letter talking about a traffic calming... I'm not sure what that means but if that means putting in speed bumps I am
definitely not for that. I have lived here for decades no one drives too fast ... We don't have accidents... And there's really
not that much traffic. However the road is very narrow and you do have to take the ditch if there's a large truck so yes I
would vote for widening the road... But definitely not for speed bumps. Thank you for asking for my opinion. Nancy Baker
3017 Hayden drive Columbia MO 65202.

--
Cindy Rueger
Financial Analyst
Public Works, City of Columbia
Cindy.Rueger@CoMo.gov
573-874-2489
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